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CDR – Hudson Hampton – 3rd Grade 

 

Hudson is an AWESOME bobcat. He ALWAYS comes to school 

prepared. He ALWAYS has a great attitude. He ALWAYS works hard. 

He ALWAYS shows respect. Hudson always has a smile on his face and 

a willingness to help. He is a kind and caring student and we are 

thankful to have him at CDR! 

 

LES – Sophia Reik – 4th Grade 
 

Mr. Kluesner says, “Sophia is a very dedicated student in and outside of 

the classroom.  She is focused, driven, and is always willing to 

participate in class.  She also is very kind and is constantly smiling.  She 

will assist students around her that may need help in math. When Sophia 

receives work for enrichment, she takes the assignments home and 

receives assistance so she is certain she understands the math standard.”  

 

Her 4th grade teachers agree, “Sophia is a great listener who is always 

ready to share her ideas and answers in class. She is a great friend who 

helps classmates when they need it! She has been a pleasure to have in 

4th grade and is a model student.” 

 

 

LES – Jase Underwood – 2nd Grade 

 

We love our Jase.  He has come so far in the few years he has been with 

us. He has probably taught us as much as we have him. 

From Kristy Marcum, “Jace is a beloved student at LES by all who 

know him.  He is a shining example of strength, courage, hard word and 

perseverance.  Jace is a remarkable student who catches your heart and 

teaches everyone around him how "cool" it is to be yourself and how to 



embrace your differences.  LES is so proud of having Jace Underwood 

as a 2nd grade student!”    

 

PLES – Mallary Denny – 4th Grade 

 

Mallary always tries her best and finishes all of her work. She works 

well with other students and tries to help them when they need it. She is 

a wonderful reader and so intelligent. She has been a great addition to 

Paint Lick and I'm so happy to have her in my class this year. I look 

forward to seeing what else she accomplishes this year. (Rose Hay) 

 

GMS – Eva Elleman – 8th Grade 

 

Eva is an excellent student.  She will do anything that is asked of 

her.  She gives 110% on anything she does.  She is respectful.  She is an 

overall great leader and a great example for all our GMS students. 

 

GCHS – Anahi Ortiz – Junior 

 

Anahi is currently a Lieutenant in the Junior Reserve Officers' Training 

Corps (JROTC). This month Anahi coordinated the first three Color 

Guard ceremonies at three different football games and supervised the 

JROTC push-up club that participated in Homecoming. She is a mentor 

to the underclassmen in our program. She is bilingual and tutors students 

struggling in Spanish. 

  

 


